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National Alignment of Vehicle Modification Legislation 

 

We have looked at the proposal regarding national standards for 

vehicle modifications.  The current system where there is no 

continuity between the states and territories is archaic, confusing 

and potentially expensive.  Consumers should not be penalized just 

because they may need to change the jurisdiction that their vehicle 

is registered in.   

The Animal Justice Party supports a federally initiated national 

certification scheme for all automotive engineers.  A common sense 

approach to national vehicle modification legislation is needed as the 

current system is outdated and not working. 
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